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Stanislaus County Sheriff’s Office to use Nixle for All Press Releases Effective March 
01, 2012 

Modesto, CA – Effective March 01, 2012 we will send out all press releases from the 
Stanislaus County Sheriff’s Office via www.nixle.com, Nixle is a quicker and more efficient 
system for us to use for press releases and it allows us to also send out our press releases 
through email alerts, text message, Facebook and Twitter. We will still have the media email 
address news@stanislaussheriff.com for questions or requests from our office and as 
always you can reach me by text or phone call at 209-652-0823. 
 
You can register to get free e-mail alerts and text messages directly from the Stanislaus 
County Sheriff’s Department via “Nixle Alerts” at: https://local.nixle.com/register. 
 
For information regarding this press release please contact: 
Sgt. Anthony Bejaran 
Stanislaus County Sheriff’s Department  
(209) 567-4425 
news@stanislaussheriff.com  
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Register to get free e-mail alerts and text messages directly from the SCSD via Nixle. 
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Get detailed up-to-date e-mail and text messages specific to your community from the 
Stanislaus County Sheriff’s Department by registering for “Nixle Alerts” at: 
https://local.nixle.com/register 
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